
Minutes Alford Select Board- Emergency Meeting for Special Town Meeting Warrant Articles

February 10,2020

Present: Charles Ketchen, Peter Puciloski, Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson, Monty Green, TJ Horrigan
Others Present: Michael Wilcox, Joan Rogers

Meeting called to order at 7 PM

Minutes from January 27, 2020 and February 3, 2020 passed unanimously.

Highway Update: Green reports that we are getting close to using the budgeted amounts for Snow and 
Ice and Overtime.  Overtime will need to be increased for 2021 if the Highway 3 employee is full time in 
2021. 
Horrigan reported he will be applying for a grant to have the culvert on Green River Road replaced.  

Special Town Meeting review: Mr. Wilcox would like the Select Board to have the Motion for Article 1 in 
writing for him to review before the meeting.  He will swear in Kathy Chretien as assistant Town Clerk 
before the meeting as she will be taking minutes for the meeting. 

Terry Flynn from Flynn Piano came and did an assessment of the piano at the Town Hall.  He does not 
recommend dumping the piano unless no one will take it away for their own use.  The board made the 
decision not to remove the piano at this time, to ask at the Annual Town Meeting if anyone is interested 
in it. 

Ketchen reported that the Regional Roundtable meeting scheduled for February 12, 2020 has been 
cancelled. The Superintendent, Beth Regulabutto, invited Commissioner Riley, Commissioner of 
Education for the State of MA, to visit the district and his schedule is full for the remainder of the year.   

Meeting adjourn 8:45 PM

Respectfully submitted
Roxanne Germain


